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General Discussion 

• Minutes from the February 9th teleconference were accepted. 

• Rick reassured the group the John Crandall would be responding to 
Ira’s e-mail question. 

• Each file name (class) must be listed separately in the CR header.  
The first being file is CIM_Printer.mof 

• Changes to the CR header and introductory text were reviewed.   

• Paul and Ira suggested tools for context highlighting of MOF files. 

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Craig to continue editing work and submit a draft CR for next week’s 
teleconference. 

• Next teleconference is scheduled for 2/23/06. 


